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Swimming at Chocolate Quarter 
Keynsham from July 2022 
 

This document explains what moving to Step 4 of the Government Roadmap means for 

your swimming lessons from July 2022. You can be assured that, along with our governing body, STA, 

we will continue to put your safety and the safety of our teams as our top priority.  

Arriving at the pool and changing 
Before lessons 

• Please arrive no more than 10 minutes before the start of your lesson.  

• All customers should park in the Pavilion car park and provide their car registration number 

to the Puddle Ducks office prior to their lesson  

• Please keep to the pavements while on site  

• Customers should arrive swim ready. On arrival, changing rooms 3 & 4 will be open for 

changing. All belongings should then be taken through to the lockers. Customers should 

bring their own padlock for the locker.  

• Showers are available in changing rooms 1 and 2. Customers should shower before their 

lesson. 

• Once you are ready for your lesson, please wait poolside until the teacher indicates it is time 

for you to enter the pool. 

After lessons 

• Changing rooms 1 and 2 will be open for customers to change after their swim.  

Spectators  
• One spectator per child will be allowed to sit poolside  

• If you require assistance due to a disability (either your own disability or your child’s), then 

you are able to bring a spectator poolside to help as necessary. 

Poolside Assistants 
• There will not be a poolside assistant present at this venue  

Hand washing 

• Please continue to wash your hands before entering the pool area. At some venues this may 

be with hand sanitiser instead of soap and water. 

 


